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EUROPEAN COMMISSION
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Senior Political Adviser

Brussels, 04 07. 2016
Ares (2016) 2513745

Dear Mr Buczek,

The President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to 
thank you and the co-signatories for the joint resolution on the minimum wage laws in 
transport applicable in France and Germany you sent on 31 May 2016.

We have taken notes of its content with attention.

Mr Juncker asked me to inform you that your letter has been transmitted to the Member 
of the Commission responsible for Transport, Ms Violeta Bulc 
(e-mail: violeta.bulc@ec.europa.eu). Ms Bulc is looking into the points you have raised 
and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Telmo Baltazar

Mr Jan BUCZEK 
President
Association of International Road Transport Carriers in Poland 
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